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This is one of several updates for Ruhkala Elementary staff and families regarding the Rocklin Academy expansion 
project at Ruhkala Elementary School.

l 	 Construction is expect to start this June. Once it has begun, it will move forward in three phases. 

l 	 Phase I will include the completion of site work and installation of building pads. 

l 	 Phase II will begin the construction of the Rocklin Academy Multipurpose Room. The Rocklin  
	 Academy portable classrooms will be  delivered and installed before August 2020.

l 	 Phase III parking lot and sidewalks area improvements will occur.  

l 	 Phases of construction will overlap but all work is slated to be completed by August 2020.

Construction Update –
Ruhkala Elementary/Rocklin  
Academy Expansion

As progress is made and pertinent construction details occur, the Rocklin Unified School District will continue  
to update the staff and families of Ruhkala Elementary School.

In August 2019, the Ruhkala staff, along with its community members, will begin the process of revisiting and 
updating their strategic plan and vision. Through this process, areas of priority will be identified that will refresh, 
support, and continue to enhance the Ruhkala campus and the outstanding programs that are offered at this  
school site. More information on how you can be part of this process will be sent at the beginning of the 
2019/2020 school year. 

If there are questions related to the construction process, please email Craig Rouse, Senior Director of 
Maintenance, Facilities and Operations at crouse@rocklinusd.org.

Phase I:  
June 2019 to August 2019 

Site preparation work  
including grading for the 

Rocklin Academy portable 
classrooms and the Rocklin 

Academy Multipurpose Room 
building pads. Work on the 

underground utilities such as 
water, sewer and electrical will 

be completed at this time.

Phase II:  
 July 2019 to November 2020 

Delivery of Rocklin Academy’s  
portable classrooms by August 

2020 and construction of  
the Rocklin Academy  
Multipurpose Room. 

Phase III:  
 June 2020 to August 2020 

Parking lot and sidewalk 
improvements.


